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Docket # 2021-ARC 

July 1, 2024 
 
Patrick Doherty 
Program Manager, Compliance Assurance Division 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Re: Liberty Extension Request for Comments on the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s 
Annual Report on Compliance Regarding Liberty’s Execution of its 2021 Wildfire Mitigation 
Plan 
 
Dear Mr. Doherty: 
 
Liberty requests a two-week extension to the deadline for its comments on the Office of Energy 
Infrastructure Safety’s (Energy Safety) Annual Report on Compliance (“ARC”) regarding Liberty’s 
execution of its 2021 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (“WMP”) released on June 21, 2024. In its ARC, 
Energy Safety states that Liberty may file a public response within 14 calendar days of the date 
of publication. This deadline falls on Friday, July 5, 2024, which is a holiday weekend for many 
Liberty employees. Additionally, Liberty’s 2025 WMP Update is due on July 8, 2024, which 
involves the same internal resources that are required for preparing comments on the 2021 
ARC. It will be challenging for Liberty to review Energy Safety’s 2021 ARC and provide 
meaningful comments in the timeframe allotted, given the other impending WMP deadlines 
and the holiday schedule.  
 
Liberty appreciates Energy Safety’s consideration of Liberty’s request for a two-week extension 
to the deadline for its comments on Energy Safety’s ARC regarding Liberty’s 2021 WMP.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Jordan Parrillo 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Liberty 
 


